## WELCOME TO LEARNING SUPPORT





Dear Parents and Guardians,
I hope this letter finds you and your
family well! My name is Mrs.
Kochanowicz, and I am excited to
introduce myself as the Learning
Support Teacher for grades K-5 at
Prince Hall School. I am honored to
have the opportunity to work with your
children and support their academic
journey this school year.

Jelims Jun







## favorite things

The Beach Animals Gardening Baking Coffee

## contact me



dkochanowicz@philasd.org



215-400-3690